
 
Statement by the European Commission on the vote on the Withdrawal
Agreement in the House of Commons
 
Brussels, 29 March 2019 

STATEMENT/19/1914 

European Commission - Statement

The Commission regrets the negative vote in the House of Commons today. As per the European
Council (Article 50) decision on 22 March, the period provided for in Article 50(3) is extended to 12
April. It will be for the UK to indicate the way forward before that date, for consideration by the
European Council.

A “no-deal” scenario on 12 April is now a likely scenario. The EU has been preparing for this since
December 2017 and is now fully prepared for a “no-deal” scenario at midnight on 12 April. The EU will
remain united. The benefits of the Withdrawal Agreement, including a transition period, will in no
circumstances be replicated in a “no-deal” scenario. Sectoral mini-deals are not an option.
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